
 
Oberlin City School District 
In collaboration with our community, Oberlin City Schools educates students to excel academically 
while providing support for their social and emotional needs in an open and inclusive environment  

 

Superintendent :  Dr. David Hall    Assistant : Jacquie Lisicky 
153 North Main Street, Oberlin Ohio, 44074                                                        Phone: 440-776-4551     Fax: 440-774-4492  

        

 
Eastwood Elementary 
198 E. College Street 
Oberlin, OH 44074 
440-776-4576 

Prospect Elementary 
36 S. Prospect Street 
Oberlin, OH 44074 
440-776-4526 

Langston Middle 
150 N. Pleasant Street 
Oberlin, OH 44074 
440-776-4652 

Oberlin High 
281 N. Pleasant Street 
Oberlin, OH 44074 
440-776-4602 

Board Office 
153 N. Main Street 
Oberlin, OH 44074 
440-774-1458 

     
A diverse community working together to inspire each student’s full potential   

www.oberlinschools.net 

Oberlin School Community: 
 
Ohio Governor, Mike DeWine, held a press conference on March 12, 2020, to address the current status of the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) crisis. Governor DeWine announced that school districts would be engaged in alternative 
educational opportunities (On-Line / Educational Packets) for three weeks beginning Tuesday, March 17, 2020 through 
Friday, April 3, 2020. At this time, school is scheduled to resume on Monday, April 6, 2020. The district will have Spring 
Break during the week of March 23 to March 27, 2020.  
 
Following Governor DeWine’s directive, students will have school on Monday, March 16, 2020. Students will need to 
clean out lockers and take home all personal materials to allow our staff to provide a thorough cleaning of the school. 
Due to this being a very rare situation, the district will excuse all absences occurring on Friday, March 13 and 
Monday, March 16, 2020.  
 
Students will not report to school on Tuesday, March 17, 2020. Teachers will report to work and complete Continuing 
Education Plans for students in grades PreK-12. Teacher's Continuing Education Plans will provide two weeks of 
instructional materials (excluding Spring Break week). The district will place all Continuing Education Plans and 
instructional materials on the district website. Student's will have access to this information on Tuesday, March 17 after 
4:00 pm. Students will return all completed work on Monday, April 6, 2020.  
 
If families are unable to access instructional materials on-line, the district has printed Continuing Education Plan packets. 
You can pick up the packets at your student’s school between the following hours: 
 
Tuesday, March 17  4:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
Wednesday, March 18   8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Thursday, March 19  8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
 
If you are unable to access the instructional materials on-line or pick up the documents, please contact your student’s 
school directly during the above times to make arrangements.  During this three week period there will be limited access 
to the central office and district buildings and all activities are cancelled. 
 
We understand that this situation has caused a great deal of inconvenience for our families. We want to thank you for 
your patience and understanding. As we gather additional information, the district will keep you informed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. David Hall, Superintendent 


